
From: Donna Austin 
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 
To: Cyrus Namazi, Russ Weinstein 

Subject: RDAP Pilot Report 

Dear Cyrus and Russ, 

On behalf of the Registrars and Registries Stakeholder Groups (RrSG and RySG), Graeme and I are 
pleased to advise that our respective SGs endorse the attached RDAP Pilot Report provided to us 
by Rick Wilhelm, Chair of the RDAP Profile Working Group, on 29 April 2019. As such we are 
forwarding the attached RDAP Pilot Report to you so that it can be published alongside other RDAP 
resources currently available at https://www.icann.org/rdap. 

Kind Regards, 

Donna  
Donna Austin 
Chair, RySG  

Graeme 
Graeme Bunton 
Chair, RrSG 



From: Wilhelm, Richard 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 
To: Donna Austin; Graeme Bunton 

Subject: RDAP Pilot Report 

Donna/Graeme, 

In my role as Chair of the RDAP Pilot Working Group, I’m providing the attached RDAP Pilot Report 
document to you as the Chairs of the Registry Stakeholder Group and Registrar Stakeholder Group, 
respectively. This document is a consensus work product of the RDAP Pilot Working Group. 

This document has been created by the contributions of various members of the WG. The document 
includes a summary of the RDAP Pilot activities and a full response to all comments received during 
the public comment period and the comments received (just prior to the public comment period) from 
ICANN Staff. 

It is the WG’s expectation that the doc will be provided to ICANN org for publication alongside other 
RDAP resources somewhere under https://www.icann.org/rdap. 

Best regards, 

Rick 

Rick Wilhelm 
Verisign, VP Platform Mgmt 
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